STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION TENNESSEE TECH UNIVERSITY

Resolution F22-002

A Resolution to Institute Safer Crosswalks and Upgrade Pre-Existing Ones

Whereas, Tennessee Tech is a pedestrian campus with some of the most heavily
trafficked roads within the City of Cookeville, and,

Whereas, the safety of students is the University and SGA’s top priority and having
dangerous conditions is a concern, and,

Whereas, several cars around our Cookeville ignore the existing signs and drive at
reckless speeds near the University campus, and,

Whereas, upgrading regular crosswalk signs to have flashing lights and adding more
signs where there are absences, notably at the intersection of Seventh Street
and Mahler Avenue, and,

Whereas, along with the previously stated location upgrading regular crosswalk signs to
have flashing lights and adding more signs where there are absences, to
address crosswalks connecting to North Dixie Avenue, and,

Whereas, the simple addition of new crosswalk signs and upgrading the old ones will be
an effective way to improve student-pedestrian safety, and,

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED, on this 34 day of October 2022, the Student
Government Association expresses a request to the City of Cookeville to provide
these pedestrian protections to increase the safety of a large population within
the city.

Respectively Submitted by: Co-Sponsor(s):
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Senator, College of Agriculture and Human Ecology  Senator, College of First Year
Assembly
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Senator, College of Arts and
Sciences

Signed: _Cbéém.,_ﬁ’&% LI

Addison Dorris, President Dr. Bbn Stubbs, Advisor




